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Moraga Girl Scouts Lend Helping Hands 
(Information submitted by Penny Drobny)

Photo Penny Drobny 

Members of Moraga Girl Scout Troop 30734 recently spent several 
hours volunteering in the kitchen at the Bay Area Rescue Mission 
(BARM) in Richmond. The troop split into two groups, one going in 
November and the second in December (the December group is 
pictured.) After donning hairnets and aprons, the girls got to work 
peeling dozens of pounds of potatoes and carrots, serving meals to 
two waves of men, women and children, and washing dishes. The 
kitchen supervisor complimented the girls' efforts, thanked them for 
their hard work, and invited them back after the holidays - tired but 
happy, the girls agreed that they would definitely like to return to 
BARM and help out again. 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com 
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